
STOCKTON UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL No. 975  

FROZEN FOOD PRODUCTS 

 

Request for Information No. 4 Dated: June 8, 2018 
 

1. Question:  I am clarifying that RFP No. 975 is a Public Bid Opening. 

 

Answer:  No, RFP #975 is not a public bid opening.   Stockton Unified School 

District’s procurement policy is to publicly open Invitations for Bid; Requests for 

Proposal will not be publicly opened. 


